
                                                                          MINUTES 

                                                                       April  5, 2021 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith, Tom Shuttlesworth and Attorney Joe 

Kerwin. Minutes from the previous meeting and Treasurers report were approved. Meeting was held 

under the Covid -19 Emergency declared by Governor Wolf. 

Correspondence received:  Discussed Jerry Feasers information relating to the new address change for 

the Election Headquarters.  Also discussed the option for having Municipalities sanitized for the 

upcoming primary election. 

Township received the updated version of the Second  Class Township Code Manuals for distribution to 

the Board members, Tax Collector and Auditor.  

Workers Comp Audit was submitted on 4/4/2021 to Interstate Premium Auditing. 

The WYAA dugout located on the Township field location was damaged by a wind storm. Approval was 

given to donate the 2021 budgeted amount of $500.00. 

 Two building  permits were applied  for the erecting of a pole building and a Barn style shed.  

H. A. Thomson representative, Greg Cunningham is scheduled to be at the Township on 4/6/2021 to 

complete a review of the property relating to our insurance carrier. 

Second Amendment Sanctuary Status was reviewed with Attorney Joe Kerwin. This discussion will carry 

over to  the next Board meeting on May 3, 2021. 

The annual Cleanup Day for 2021 will be held on May 8, 2021. 

Property at 834 West Market St will be up for Judicial sale. 

Being no further business , motion by Harold Smith to adjourn, second by Tom Shuttlesworth. 

  


